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19th June 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Exposure to the Sun 
 
It is expected that your child, during the school day, will be exposed to the sun.  There is concern 
that over exposure to the sun can be harmful. 
 
To protect the skin from these harmful effects, it is recommended that pupils wear sun hats and 
light coloured, loose fitting tops with collars.  The application of an appropriate sunscreen before 
school will help to protect the skin.  If you would like your child to apply sunscreen themselves 
again at lunchtime (with support), please send a bottle of named sun screen to school. 
 
 
All children must have a sun hat in school.  
 
 
(Legionnaire style ones are ideal) 

  
  
 
The weather this term is usually good but the forecast for this week is predicting high 
temperatures.  
 
As usual we will monitor the forecast for any forthcoming school trips and advise you nearer the 
time, of any particular changes/requirements. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 


